State of North Carolina
ROY COOPER Department of Justice
P.O. BOX 629
RALEIGH, NC 27602-0629

ATTORNEY GENERAL

June 13, 2007

Members, Joint Legislative Commission on Governmental Operations
Co-chairs, Senate and House Appropriations Committees
Co-chairs, Senate and House Appropriations Subcommittees on Justice and Public Safety

RE:  Department of Justice Federal Grants Report
Dear Members:

As required by Section 17.1 of Chapter 276, 2005 Session Laws, the attached
documents represent the report from the Department of Justice on the federal grant funds
received or preapproved for receipt by the Department, the use of the funds, the State
match expended to receive the funds, and the period to be covered by each grant.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide this information. We would be happy to
respond to any questions you may have regarding this report.

Sincerely,
Kristi Hyman
Chief of Staff
KH/ml
ce; Jean Sandaire, Fiscal Research

Greg McLeod, Legislative Counsel



